
Sea Scout Ship 25 March 2023


By Ship 25 Yeoman, Allyson Marion



Activities

March has not been a very active month for Ship 25. We 
have held our regular meetings and attended a few events. 
Last weekend, University of Scouting hosted a training 
event at TC3 for a wide variety of topics. 


Meetings:

Meetings are held at the Coast Guard Auxiliary Base in 
Ithaca; they are both in-person and via zoom. Recently, the 
Quarterdeck met to plan for the rest of their term and for the 
trips in the coming winter and summer. Kandersteg 
Switzerland planning meetings are still being held with lots 
of progress being made. 


Upcoming:

At the end of March, Ship 25 will be attending the Sea Scout Ball & Fellowship in New Jersey! On March 31st 
there will be a Bridge of Honor, dessert auction, and Order of the Arrow elections at the Coast Guard Base. 
Ship 25 is attending the NESA Stem Jamboree at the US Naval Academy in Annapolis, Maryland. 

If you wanna read about the Sea Scout Ball & Fellowship, it is in April 2022’s newsletter :)


Fundraising:

Please come out and support us during our Chicken BBQ on April 15th. Nut sale orders are due April 7th. 
Please bring your cans and bottles to the K&H Redemption Center at 900 West State Street in Ithaca and say they 
are for Sea Scout Ship 25; and watch for upcoming info on our Spring Chicken BBQ.  More info will be posted on 
our website shortly.


Contact:

Sea Scouts is a co-ed program for young men and women ages 13 to 20. Sea 
Scout Ship 25 meets at 6:30 pm most Friday nights at the Coast Guard Auxiliary 
in Ithaca, NY and also offers a Zoom link for those who can't attend in person. 
For more details contact Committee Chairman Jim Graney at (607) 327-1226 

(work / cell) or email jgraney@twcny.rr.com. 
Additional information and a copy of Ship 25's 
full calendar are available at 
www.ithacaseascouts.org



